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Business Managers’ Meetings 

 
The next Business Managers’ Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 9:00 a.m.  

 

If you would like to present at a future Business Manager Meeting or have suggestions for helpful 

content, contact Jessica Winet-Fleer.  We would love to hear about best practices in your area as others 

could benefit as well. 

 

 

Business Services 

 
Billiken Buy Update – Billiken Buy is getting a new look in early May!  Please see the attached 

document for more information on what to expect.  Our new home page will be visible on Monday, 

May 16th.  

 

For additional details and an instructor-led review of these changes, please register for the Navigating 

Billiken Buy training session on May 5th at 11am.  

 

Zoom registration link: 

https://slu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwrcOuoqDksGNcsZU53GfWOqoPpeQYYIo4y  

 

Office of Compliance & Ethics  

The Saint Louis University Integrity Hotline is available as a confidential, toll-free 

resource for anyone with a concern regarding business, billing, and/or ethical 

practices in his or her department.  Anonymous or self-identified reports of any 

nature can be made to the Integrity Hotline at 1-877-525-5669.  Additional 

information and FAQs regarding the Integrity Hotline can be found at the Office 

of University Compliance and Ethics homepage.  See attached link: 

https://www.slu.edu/compliance-ethics/hotline.php. 
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